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I am in favor of cameras supplementing and even replacing rear-view mirrors. I currently drive a 

2017 Chevy Bolt which allows the rear-view windshield mirror to display a camera image. I find 

the camera image just as easy to use as the mirror image, and it has the benefit of not being 

blocked by loads in the back seat that would obscure what the mirror can pick up. The reduced 

drag of rear-view side cameras would be of great benefit for improved efficiency and lower fuel 

consumption. 
 


